
 
 
 

Dear Expectant Parents,  

Congratulations and Welcome!  

We are a group of general Obstetrician/Gynecologists. We see patients in many locations—at Columbia 

Presbyterian Medical Center in the Herbert Irving Pavilion at 165th St and Fort Washington Avenue, at 

51 West 51st Street, at 1790 Broadway and in Rockland County in Orangeburg, New York.  

We look forward to providing you with personal and up to date obstetrical care. Our affiliation with 

Columbia University’s Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology allows us to provide women with the 

personal care associated with a private practice while having all the benefits of a leading medical 

center.  

Those benefits include cutting edge sonography, world-renowned high risk obstetricians available for 

consultation or referral, anesthesiologists who specialize in the care of pregnant women, and a level 3 

neonatal ICU that is one of the world’s finest.  

Many major breakthroughs in obstetrics and pediatrics occurred at Columbia Presbyterian Medical 

Center. Our affiliation allows us to participate in residency education and to support research that will 

ensure future generations of skilled physicians and continued improvements in obstetrics and 

pediatrics. You may have the opportunity of meeting members of the research team during your 

prenatal visits and will certainly meet our fine team of residents upon admission to the hospital.  

Your baby will be born in the state of the art Thain Labor and Delivery Suite in the Morgan Stanley 

Children’s Hospital located at the Columbia-Presbyterian Medical Center, Broadway and 165th Street. 

Our experienced and dedicated nursing staff and lactation consultants will aid your transition to 

parenthood.  

Enclosed please find information on various topics related to your pregnancy all of which can be 

discussed during your upcoming visits.  
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